Newsletter 26: Friday 26th March 2021

Dear Families

We had a very successful parents evening and it was a good opportunity to share with you how your child has settled back into school. The teachers reported how hard you had worked as families homeschooling to ensure your child kept on track. We asked you for your views as to whether you preferred parents evening to be online or face to face. S2% expressed a preference for online whilst 48% preferred face to face. We will move forward by offering one evening of each with an opportunity to see your child's books at another occasion. The atmosphere in school is very purposeful and we are all looking forward to getting 'back to normal' and enjoying more whole school activities.

Easter Trail

Thursday 1st to Monday 5th April

Don't forget to attend the community Easter Egg trail arranged by The Friends. We are looking forward to the each stage of the lockdown easing and being able to share happy times with friends and family. Please see attached for more information.

PAWS Easter Egg Competition

Please ensure you have uploaded your entry to this competition by Friday 26th March. We are 'eggcited' to see all of your 'eggcellent' creations!

During the Easter holidays we want you to relax and have lots of fun. However, we have noticed that great improvement in lots of childrens' reading ability because of the time and effort you have spent sharing books with them during Lockdown. We ask you all to value the importance of enjoying a book with your child everyday to help ensure they build good reading habits and pleasure for reading.

Notification of positive Covid tests

During the Easter holidays (2nd - 7th April) the Local Authority have once again set up a telephone line that you can ring to report a positive Covid case confirmed by a PCR test. This is important so that other families that have been in contact with your child at school can be told to self-isolate. If your child has Covid after the 7th April you can notify the school at the beginning of term.

COVIDschoolenguiries@gloucestershire.gov.uk

